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Cap'n crunch cereal recalled due to
Salmonella scare

November 20 2018

(HealthDay)—A small number of boxes of Cap'n Crunch's Peanut
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Butter Crunch are being recalled due to potential Salmonella
contamination, Quaker Oats says.

The recall is for 21 boxes bought after Nov. 5 at Super Target Stores in
Omaha and Lincoln, Nebraska, and in Wichita, Kansas, and at P-Fresh
stores in St. Louis and Blue Springs, Missouri. The 17.1-ounce boxes
have UPC code 0 30000 6211 1 and best-before dates of July 30, 2019,
or July 31, 2019.

No illnesses related to the products have been reported, according to the
company.

The recalled cereal should be thrown away or returned to the store for a
refund. For more information, consumers can call 1-800-234-6281.

More information: FDA Recall Notice
More Information: CDC
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